»

41>
COMMUNITY ACTION
MISSION PROGRAM

(¥

115 E. Walnut St., Farmersville, OH 45325 November 2016
Dear CAMP Supporter:

Thank you for your support of the Community Action Mission Program in 2016. Due
to the generosity of our donors and volunteers, we were able to support families in
the Valley View and New Lebanon communities.

The volunteers from our food pantry, which is open twice a day on Thursdays, will
have provided more than 25,000 meals to local families by the end of the year.
CAMP was also able to provide emergency financial assistance and warm coats to
many families.

This summer, with additional funding from the Ohio Department of Education, we
provided daily lunches and activities at the New Lebanon Library from June-August.
Our team of volunteers helped serve 795 meals to school age children.

As the holidays approach, we plan to provide 125 local families with a special box of
food again this year. This program has become a rallying point for the community and
we greatly appreciate the volunteers and especially the support of area churches and
the Valley View and New Lebanon school districts.

All of the activities of CAMP are supported by generous donations of time and money
from the community. Please consider giving a donation representing the weeks this
year that your family was fed, clothed, and sheltered. Five dollars ($260), two dollars
($104), a dollar ($52), or even just 50 cents ($26) for each week you did not struggle
to provide for your family.

Please use the enclosed envelope to send your gift. New this year, you can also
donate online at our website, www.CAMPfoodpantry.org.

The Community Action Mission Program is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and a
gift receipt will be mailed.

Community Action Mission Program Board of Trustees:

Gary Eubank

Jackie Clark CAMP Annual Meeting — Nov. 21

Ruby Harp, Treasurer Join us Monday, November 21, at 7 p.m. in the
Holly Michael, President Farmersville Village Council room at 117 Walnut
Bill Schreiber Street. Join the CAMP Board for a review of annual
Ann Warner

operations and recognition of vojunteers.

Board position opening — We are recruiting new
board members. If you are interested, please attend
the annual meeting or see a current board member.
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